


 

 COMING EVENTS 



PUBLICATIONS 
 

Owens, P.N., L.K. Deeks, G.A. Wood, M.J. Betson, E.I. Lord, and P.S. Davison. (2008) Distribution of phosphorus in soil 
profiles and its implication for model-based catchment-scale predictions of phosphorus delivery to surface waters. Journal of 
Hydrology, 350, 317-328. 
 
C. Johnson and D. Seip. 2008. Relationship between resource selection, distribution, and abundance: a test with implica-
tions to theory and conservation. Population Ecology. Available on-line at http://dx.doi.org/10.1007/s10144-008-0078-4 
 

WELCOME 
 
Dr. Brian Pickles has arrived to start his post-doctoral fellowship funded by the Ministry of Forests and Range. Brian comes 
to us from the Macauley Institute of the University of Aberdeen, where he conducted research on the spatial distribution of 
mycorrhizal fungi. He will be working with Keith Egger’s group. Please welcome Brian to UNBC. (His contact information will 
be made available as soon as he has been assigned an office.) 
 

TRAVEL 
 

Ken Otter is travelling March 5 - 10, 2008 to consult with a partner company on bird tracking radar development and also to 
attend the NSERC - Pacific reps meeting. 
 

NRESI UPDATE 

Thanks to Elissa and Brenda for their help in setting up the NRESI member photo board on the 2nd floor of the new lab 
building. 

We are continuing to add current NRESI research projects to our spatial database, but if you have Google Earth on 
your computer you can view the locations for currently submitted projects at http://www.unbc.ca/assets/nres/
projects.kmz  (linked from the Overview and Research Pages on the NRESI website). We will continue to update this 
database so please bring new and existing research projects to our attention.  

 

                                                   

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 


